
Welcome to Our Guest 
First Baptist Church Butner is delighted 
that you have joined us for worship        
today!  We want you to consider        
yourself among friends who care. So that 
we may know you better, please take a 
few moments to fill out this card and   
return it as directed.  If you would like to 
receive our monthly newsletter The     
Together, please include your email     
address below.  Again, we express an  
enthusiastic welcome and  we encourage 
you to visit again soon. 
 
Date _______________ 
 
Name(s) 
_________________________________ 
_________________________________ 
 
Address 
_________________________________ 
 
City/State/Zip 
_________________________________ 
 
Phone 
_________________________________ 
 
E-mail 
_________________________________ 
 
Status: Single _____ Married _____ 
 
Age Group:  
13-19 ____: 20-29____; 30-39 ____:  
40-49 ____: 50-59 ____; 60& up ____ 
 
Children: 
Name_________________ Age _____  
Name_________________ Age _____ 
Name_________________ Age _____  
Name_________________ Age _____ 
 
Please check all applicable boxes:    
�  First time visitor 
�  Returning Visitor 
�  New to the area 
�  Would like a visit 
�  Would like to know more about us 
�  Would like to know more about   
       being a Christian 
 
I am a guest of 
_________________________________ 
 
How did you hear about us? 
_________________________________ 

�The flowers on the altar  
have been placed by  
Mike & Brenda Ellis  

to the Glory of God.� 
 

Nursing/Retirement/Rehab: 
♦Andy Fisher, Durham           
Nursing & Rehab 
♦Ethel Gilliam, Brantwood, 115 
♦Lula Jones, Carver Living      
Center 
♦Virginia Streib, Croasdaile 
♦Ruth Kennedy, Brian Center 
♦Bettie Enlowe, Universal 
Healthcare 
♦Doris Royal, Universal            
Healthcare 
♦Dr. Gene & Mrs. Martha        
Garrison, Galloway Ridge 
 
Homebound:  
Bobby & Rachel Stone,  
Susie Ortmann, Joe Bryant, 
Marvin and David Pring,   
Alvin & Janice Gates,  
Sylvia Hightower 
 
Hospital/Health Concerns: 
Cary Phillips, Virginia Minor, 
Nellie Pruitt, Gloria Adcock, 
Lloyd Goodwin, Rachel Stone, 
Virginia Streib, Mary Strickland, 
Curtis Boone, Elaine Baldwin, 
Betty Wheeler, George Register,  
Chip Henderson, Chris West, 
Janice Gates 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

WE GATHER TOGETHER 

Worship Music .................................................... Brenda Ellis, Pianist 
 

Welcome & Announcements ......................................... Pastor Charlie 
 

*Fellowship Together and Worship in Song ............... All Worshipers 
 

“Make Me a Servant” 
 

Make me a servant, humble and meek, 
Lord, let me lift up those who are weak, 

and may the prayer of my heart always be: 
make me a servant, make me a servant,  

make me a servant today. 
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*Call to Worship................................................. Lydia Cone, Clarinet 
“This is My Father’s World” 

 

*Opening Prayer .............................................................. Tracy Ferrell 
 

*Hymn of Praise            “Teach Me, O Lord, I Pray”             No. 601 
(On the last verse, all children are invited to the front for the Children’s Message) 

 

WE CELEBRATE OUR CHILDREN 
 

Children’s Message and Prayer ......................................... Trish Bryan 
(Children to Kinder Church and Children’s Church) 

 

WE WORSHIP TOGETHER 
 

*Offertory Hymn                   “Trust and Obey”                      No. 447 
  
Offertory Prayer.................................................................. John Evers 
 

Offertory ......................................................... LaRue Daniel, Organist 
“Satisfied With Jesus” 

 

Morning Prayer .............................................................. Pastor Charlie 
 

Anthem                              “Trusting Jesus”                      Adult Choir 
  
Scripture                                 Acts 6:1-7 
 

Message ....................................................................... ..Pastor Charlie 
“Ordained for What?” 

 

The Ordination of Deacons 
 

Personal Testimonies 
Virginia Adcock, Chris Emory, John Evers, Terry Turner 

 

Charge to Candidates 
 

The Laying on of Hands 
 

Ordination Prayer 
 

Installation of Deacons 
 

 PREPARING FOR WORSHIP… 
     At an ordination service several years ago, the minister who gave 
the ordination sermon urged the one who was being ordained to 
“Remember Dorothy.”  No one knew what he was talking about,   
including the one being ordained.  The minister told a story about a 
woman who was in nursing school.  One day the Professor came in 
and said those seven words students hate to hear, “We’re going to 
have a pop quiz.”  She made it through the quiz, until she got to the 
last question. It read, “What is the name of the woman who cleans 
the school?”  She thought she read it wrong!  She had seen an older 
lady who cleaned, but how was she supposed to know her name?   
After the quiz, one student asked, “Is that last question going to 
count?”  “Yes, it’s going to count.  You’re going to meet a lot of  
people when you get out in the field of medicine.  You may be 
tempted to treat them as diseases instead of as people.  But each one 
is important and each one has a name.  And by the way, her name is 
Dorothy.”  There are a lot of Dorothy’s out there and in here. If we 
are going to fulfill God’s purposes as God’s servants (which is what a 
deacon and all Christians are supposed to be), we need to love people 
which requires at least a little bit of knowledge about who our    
members are and what their needs are.  The more we know them, the 
more we can love them.  I challenge our new elected and newly     
ordained deacons to get to know our folks better so that they can be 
the best they can be.  And I challenge the rest of us to do the same.  
Let’s get to know each other better and be of service to each other. 

 

Hymn of Invitation        “Have Thine Own Way, Lord”          No. 294 
 

*Benediction ................................................................... Congregation 
 

*Doxology          “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”           
 

Postlude ...........................................................LaRue Daniel, Organist 
“Sing Praise to God” 

*Congregation Stands 

2014-15 Deacon Board 
 

Virginia Adcock John Evers 
Dannie Barbour Pete Lang 
Harvey Bishop Dennis Lester 
Bob Conrad  David Rooks, Chair 
Ron Daniels  Terry Turner 
Patricia Elliott  Jimmy Walker 
Chris Emory  Chandler Wynne 



LAST WEEK’S   
ATTENDANCE 

 

Sunday School                      138 
Worship Service           198 
Wednesday Night                 128 
 

BUDGET REPORT 
 

Weekly budget needs $6,666.08 
 

Budget Needs for October 
$ 26,664.32 

 

Budget Needs for September 
$ 26,664.32 

Received for September 
$ 27,206.21 

 

Weekly Receipts 
September 28, 2014 

 

$ 3,505.87   Budget 
 

$     50.00  Building Fund 
$     30.00  Soup Kitchen 
$     77.00  Benevolence 
$   680.00  NC Missions 
$   150.00  Facility Use Fees 
$   423.00  Wed. Night Suppers 
$     25.00  Women on Mission 
$   140.00  Modesty Conference 
$     34.00  Movie Night 
$   400.00  Sr. Adult Activities 

 

NC Missions Offering 
 

Our Church Goal:   $1,000 
Offering as of 09/28:   $  780 

 

MISSION 
OPPORTUNITIES 

canned vegetables  
(all kinds except green beans) 

 

Stocking Stuffer items needed 
for the FRBA Christmas Toy 
Ministry for the month of      
October:   girls underwear   
(size 2-19). 

Let Us Know… 
 

Information checked below will help us 
to serve you and others.  Please detach 
and place in the offering plate at the   
appropriate time.  Thank you. 
 
____Sickness in the home    
 
____Pastor please call 
 
____Scheduled for surgery/hospital    

admission 
 
____Know of prospects for this church                                                                                   

(list below) 
 
____Moved to new address 
 
____Provide email for church           

communications 
 
____CD/DVD Request; 

Date of Service ________  
CD = $1.50 ________ 
DVD = $3.00 ________ 

____Wednesday Night Supper                                  

Add Name ____________________ 

Remove Name ________________ 
 
Interested in… 

Teaching (Specify_____________) 
Choir 
Baptist Women (WOM) 
Baptist Men  
Bible Study 
Sunday School 
Visitation Team 
Serving on a committee 

(Specify________________) 
 
Name____________________________ 
 
Address__________________________ 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Telephone________________________ 
 
Email ____________________________ 
 
And whatever you ask in prayer, you  
will receive, if you have faith.”            
Matthew 21:22 
 
I ask your prayers for 
_________________________________ 
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Sunday, October 5, 2014 
�
�

11:00 a.m. 
Worship Service  
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Building & Grounds Contact for October:  Gerald Wilkins 
First Emergency Response Member for October:  Susan Brantley 
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Serving Our  
Children 

Today Next Sunday 
(October 12) 

Nursery 
(Worship) 

Mary Duke Heather Roberts 
Shirley Oakley 

Kinder Church Liz Davis Jennifer Brinkley 

Children’s Church Kyla Fisher 
Lydia Cone 

David & Cecily 
McDowell 
Bridgett Wilkins 

Children’s Sermon Trish Bryan Liz Davis 

Weekly  
Volunteers 

This Week 
(October 05-11) 

Next Week 
(October 12-18) 

Deacon of the Week John Evers Pete Lang 

Transportation 
Driver 

Jim & Jaquita Hill 
919-575-4979 

Jim & Jaquita Hill 
919-575-4979 

Supper Team 
(Wednesdays) 

Covered-Dish Susanne Brooks 
(Team 9) 

GROW Visitation 
Team 

Shirley Gupton, 
Wilma Tunstall 

Tracy & Deborah 
Ferrell 
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     A donation has been given to Women on Mission in memory of Anne 
Broadhead by:  Gerald & Esper Wilkins. 
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Happening This Week 
 

Sunday, October 05 
    9:45 a.m. Sunday School Classes for all ages 
  11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
   Deacon Ordination/Installation 
    3:30 p.m. Youth Disciples 
 

Exercise Group, Monday-Friday at 8:00 a.m. in the FLC… Everyone is invited. 
 

Monday, October 06 
  

Tuesday, October 07 
     6:30 p.m. WOM Meeting (Fidelis Classroom) 
  

Wednesday, October 08 
    4:00 p.m. Keyboard Practice  
    5:45 p.m. Supper:  Covered-Dish 
    6:00 p.m. New Believers Class (Youth House) 
    6:20 p.m. Children’s Choir (age 3 years through Grade 6) 
    6:30 p.m. Youth Choir (Grades 7 through 12) 
    6:30 p.m. Monthly Business Meeting 
    6:45 p.m. Children’s Activities (age 3 years through Grade 6) 
    7:00 p.m. Youth Bible Study (Grades 7-12) 
    7:45 p.m. Adult Choir Practice 
 

Thursday, October 09 
    6:45 p.m. Children, Youth, and Parents Meeting (Youth House) 
 

Friday, October 10 
 

Saturday, October 11 
 

Sunday, October 12 
    8:30 a.m. Handbell Practice 
    9:45 a.m. Sunday School Classes for all ages 
  11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
   Guests from Baptist Children’s Home 
  12:30 p.m. Covered-Dish Luncheon after Morning Worship (FLC) 
    3:30 p.m. Youth Disciples 
 

FALL FESTIVAL 
     Our Fall Festival Committee has been busy at 
work planning and making preparations for our Fall 
Festival on Saturday, October 25 from 1:00-5:00 
p.m.  There will be something for everyone from the 
young to the young-at-heart.  We will have games, 
concessions, hayrides, face painting, door prizes, a 
men’s bake-off contest, and much more.  This is a 
wonderful mission outreach opportunity. 

     We are in need of more volunteers who are willing to help with games, 
parking, set up/take down, and much more.  Men, this is the time to show 
off your baking talents and enter the Men’s Bake-Off Contest!!There are 
sign-up sheets available in the vestibule, Family Life Center and the office 
hallway.  We are looking forward to a wonderful day of fellowship and 
sharing.�

OPPORTUNITIES OF SERVICEOPPORTUNITIES OF SERVICEOPPORTUNITIES OF SERVICE   
AND ANNOUNCEMENTSAND ANNOUNCEMENTSAND ANNOUNCEMENTS   

 

NC MISSIONS OFFERING 
     We will continue to receive donations to the 
NCMO through today.  Our goal is $1,000.           
Envelopes are provided and have been placed in the 
vestibule, Family Life Center, and in the back           
hallway.  Thank you in advance for your support of 
this mission. 

 
MONTHLY BUSINESS MEETING 

PROPOSED 2015 BUDGET 
     Our Monthly Business Meeting will be held Wednesday, October 8 
at 6:30 p.m. in the Family Life Center.  We will have discussion           
concerning the Proposed 2015 Budget.  Everyone is encouraged to attend 
and bring with you any questions you may have on the proposed budget. 
     We will vote on the 2015 Proposed Budget immediately following 
Morning Worship on Sunday, October 12.  This meeting is for voting 
purposes only, there will be no discussion at this time.   

 
BAPTIST CHILDREN’S HOME GUESTS 

     On Sunday, October 12, Brenda Gray and the   
children of the Mill Home campus from the Baptist 
Children’s Home will be with join us for worship.  
Brenda will speak about their work with the children  
and families. 
     After Morning Worship we will have a covered-dish luncheon in the 
Family Life Center.  Please support these children with your presence, 
good food and monetary donations. 
 

HOMECOMING 
     Our Homecoming Service will 
be held on Sunday, October 19.  
We will have a special morning 
worship service with former pastor, 
Scott Good bringing the message.  
After our service we will adjourn to 
the Family Life Center for a time of 
fellowship and a delicious covered-
dish meal.  Make plans to join us 
and bring a friend and your favorite 
covered-dish to share. 

 
 NURSERY VOLUNTEERS 

     We are in need of volunteers in our nursery for Homecoming, 
Sunday, October 19.  If you would be willing to help on this date please 
contact Alisha Triplett or call the Church Office.  
 

 CHILDREN, YOUTH, AND PARENTS MEETING 
     There will be a Children, Youth, and Parents Meeting 
on Thursday, October 9 at 6:45 p.m. at the Youth House.  
All are encourage to attend. �  


